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Cottonwood Tails  

    Participants in the live auction filled the floor of the Arena  

   The next day , April the 26th saw the 

15th Annual Canine Classic Run/Walk 

sponsored by MESA (Movement to 

End Sexual Assault) at the Boulder 

Reservoir.  

    Although the rain came, the tem-

peratures were very good and the 

event came off without a hitch.     

Sponsor tents ranged from artwork 

and emergency care to banking and 

pet care.  

    Music by òThe Last Men on Earthó 

filled the air as the crowds strolled 

through the park checking out all the 

goods on display. A beer garden was 

also there to be enjoyed by all, as 

long as you had an ID on you.  

      Cottonwood Kennels got there 

early to set up and drew a very good 

crowd with their beanbag toss game 

where participants won free daycare 

and pet toys.  

      This event is always fun, and a 

great place to socialize with your dog, 

so put it on your calendar next year.  

    Boulder does indeed love all creatures 

great and small as witnessed by the 

events they put on to fund the care and 

adoption of them.  

    The Humane Society of Boulder Valley 

held their ôPuttinõ On The Leashõ event 

April, 25 at the Coors  Event Center. The 

theme this year was ôA Whole Lot of 

Shakinõ Going Onõ.  

     The event started out with a wonder-

ful food court of local businesses show-

ing their stuff around the upper tier. Eve-

rything from breakfast samples, tacos 

and pizza was being handed out.  

    Also on hand were the silent auction 

prizes which ran the gamut from artwork 

to gift baskets to pet necessities. The 

bidding was fierce as all tried to get that 

one or many things that was just to tanta-

lizing to pass up.  

The crowd was large and there for the little 

ones who canõt help themselves 

     The big event though was the live auc-

tion, which had prizes from trips both to 

tropical oasis and mountain getaways 

and , to a week in France.  

    Also on the block were fun stuff like a 

flight simulator package, a workout with 

Olympian Frank Shorter, dinner at the 

Boulder Cork and more.  

    All in all, the event was a huge success 

and a great time was had by all. We en-

courage you to come to the event in the 

future, youõll be glad you did. 

Cottonwood staffers and guests who showed 

up for the event. Rhonda, Nathan, Shannon, 

Dan, Kyleigh, Leslie, Keri and Randy . Also 

there but not pictured were Pilar and Mathi-

as. 

Umbrellas and raincoats ruled the morning 

Runners and their dogs take off in the rain 

http://www.cottonwoodkennels.com/
mailto:cottonwoodkennels1@yahoo.com
http://www.facebook.com/
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     In Colorado, beginning in March  

and running through the warmer 

parts of the year, we need to be 

aware of some of the parasites that 

live on our pets.  

   The most common include fleas, 

ticks. and lice.  

Fleas can infest dogs and cats, and 

in areas of moderate 

t o  s e v e r e 

infestation, people 

can be bitten by 

fleas.  

    An infestation that 

is severe and not 

treated can cause 

death to a pet due to blood loss 

(anemia).  Also,  h istamine - l ike 

compounds in flea saliva irritate the 

skin and allergies to fleas develop in 

both dogs and cats.  

    Ticks are usually 

mo re  o f  a  d og 

problem than a cat 

p r o b l e m  s i m p l y 

because of the cats 

grooming habits.  

    It is a good idea to 

check your dog for 

ticks after they have been out on 

walks, especially if they have been 

into the bush and w a l k e d through 

long grass.  

Lice are parasites 

that live on the skin 

of an affected dog. 

They are actually a 

small insect that 

feeds by chewing on 

the skin of the dog or                          

                         by sucking the blood.               

      Left unchecked, they can grow to 

be an infestation on the dogõs body. 

Dog lice can be transmitted from 

dog to dog contact. They are species 

specific, so will only spread dog to 

dog.  

    

      See your veterinarian or pet care 

specialist for treatments to prevent 

your pet from getting fleas, ticks or 

lice Your pet will thank you many 

times over.  
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    Itõs summertime again, and that means 

advance booking is a must do thing. Our 

weekends, especially Friday nights fill 

up three to four weeks in advance. Holi-

days even faster.  

     Most of you know this and are quick 

to get in, but we still have to put many on 

the waiting list. We hate to have to do 

this, but space is limited to 125 dogs and 

we have to think of all their needs and 

comforts while here.  

      July the 4th is a done deal, and the 

waiting list is growing and Thanksgiving 

and Christmas are starting to book now 

and will be booked up by August, so if 

you have plans for those holidays, the 

time to act is now.  

      With all holidays, a non refundable 

advance prepayment is required the 

month before to keep the reservation 

open. All reservations that are not pre-

payed are put back in the hat and go to 

the waiting list.  

   We are looking forward to a great sum-

mer and holiday season.    

   

.  

Advance Booking    

A Must for the Busy Times 

By Penny Vardell  

Itõs Pest Season 

for Our Pets  

A Trip to the 

Veterinarian  

By The Office Staff 

    On occasion, pets that stay with us will 

need veterinary care. Reasons for vet 

visits vary from outdated vaccinations, 

pre -existing conditions, upset stomachs, 

minor injuries, and emergency situa-

tions.  

   We work closely with all the veterinar-

ians in the Boulder area, and if your vet-

erinarian is not a local, or is unavailable, 

we have an excellent veterinarian hospi-

tal on call.   

     If an emergency happens after regu-

lar veterinarian clinic hours, and your 

pet needs to be seen right away, we also 

work closely with The Boulder Emergen-

cy Pet Clinic and Alpen Glow.   

   When you check your pet in for 

boarding, we ask that you sign a release 

form, authorizing us to act on your petõs 

behalf.   

    We also ask for a good phone number 

to reach you, but if you happen to be 

unreachable, we will take your pet into 

the vet and have them treated to the 

fullest.   

    We always send our most qualified 

and experienced staff members to ac-

company your animal during their veter-

inarian visit.   

   These staff members are well versed 

on protocols and procedures, and en-

sure that your pet is getting the best 

treatment possible.   

  Our staff prides itself on attention to 

detail, and  if anyone notices something 

out of the ordinary, we will watch them 

closely and take action when needed.  

      Once your pet returns to Cotton-

wood, we are happy to administer any 

oral medications that may have been 

prescribed.  If needed, we can also ad-

minister sub-q fluids, apply topical medi-

cations, and/or feed your pet any special 
diet that they may need.   

   We also keep in close contact with the 
veterinarian that saw you pet, so we can 
keep them updated on any changes or 
improvements.   

http://www.cottonwoodkennels.com/
mailto:cottonwoodkennels1@yahoo.com
http://www.facebook.com/
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      The summer 

season here at Cot-

tonwood means fun 

in the sun, for the 

regulars and new 

dogs alike.  

There are a few 

things to keep in 

mind when trying to decide if playgroup 

is right for your pup. Even if you dog is 

already a member of our small or large 

playgroup, there is always room for 

growth and improvement.  

    At the core of the regular play dog is 

regular interaction and socialization 

with other dogs and people. While 

many think that playgroup is the place 

to learn these skills, it is not always the 

case. 

     It is important to have some ground-

work laid out first, especially with res-

cue dogs and puppies. Though we are 

not trainers per se, we can certainly 

work with those pups that have issues 

and need to learn socialization skills.  

     It is extremely helpful to the staff car-

ing for your pet if they know a few sim-

ple commands such as õnoõ, leave itõ and 

ôcomeõ. These are best learned at home 

and will go a long way toward their so-

cialization skills.  

        While we are focused on fun, our 

main priority is safety. By preventing 

negative behavior and monitoring 

body language, we strive to prevent 

incidents before they occur.   

 With this In mind, there is a certain 

amount of self regulation we need from 

the pets in our groups to make this suc-

cessful.  

     Often times, we see dogs who are 

unable to take cues from the other dogs 

around them while they are playing. 

Knowing when to let up is important..  

  Play Dog 101 

   By Shannon Lavery 

Playgroup attendants talk to their dogs to get 

their attention and ease a situation. 

     Dogs will often give slight warn-

ing signs when theyõve had enough 

or want to rest. When a dog has trou-

ble reading these signs, it can be-

come problematic    

    Last, but definitely not least on the 

safety issue, any aggressive or ob-

sessive behavior can be a deal 

breaker. Both can result in unsafe 

situations for both the other dogs 

and staff.   

     Rough play biting or nipping the 

other dogs or staff  are behavior that 

can cause problems. All play group 

staff are trained to watch for these 

behaviors and act upon them imme-

diately to make sure no escalation 

occurs..  

      A great alternative for a dog that 

would not do well in the group sce-

nario is our pasture walks in our 4 

acre pasture.  

     We have a pond and agility 

course where staff members take the 

dogs who need one on one time to 

exercise. They can still see and hear 

the larger group without having to 

deal with all the extra stimuli in-

volved.  

A little reassurance goes a long way in one 

that is a little smaller than the rest 

Helping them get to know each other is a 

great tool for socialization. 

One on one time in the pasture is a 

great alternative for some. dogs.. 

http://www.cottonwoodkennels.com/
mailto:cottonwoodkennels1@yahoo.com
http://www.facebook.com/

